
Sports Day   

24th June 2014  

Morning - KS2  

Y3/4 9.15am–10.30am 

Y5/6 10.45am–12.15pm 

Afternoon -EY’s/KS1 

1.00 – 3.00pm 
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Fri 20th June Non-uniform Day in aid of Strensall Carnival   See below! 

Sat 21st June Strensall Mad Hatters Carnival 

Tues 24th June Sports Day KS2 Morning – EYS and KS1 Afternoon 

Weds 25th June Healthy pack up coffee AFTERNOON session 

Friday 27th June Training Day 

Thur 10th July Transition Meeting for EYS 2.15pm in the Brown Hall 

Tues 8th July Transition Meeting for YR4 2.30pm in the Brown Hall 

Tues 15th July Transition Meeting for YR2 2.15pm in the Brown Hall 

Wed 16th July Yr6 performance to parents 6.30pm in White Hall – more details to follow 

Fri 18th July Whole School disco – not Year 6 as previous newsletter stated 

Mon 21st July Year 6 Graduation  7.00pm White Hall – more details to follow 

Madrid 2014 

Our pupils and staff are having a whale of a 

time in Madrid!  

They’ve had a thunderstorm but other than 

that the weather has been hot, hot, hot! 

You can keep up with what’s happening by 

clicking on the Madrid blog. The link is on 

the school website. 

(Rodger the Sheep looks as though he’s 

having fun too!) 
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 Email:  rwschool@yahoo.com 

Website:  www.rwprimary.ik.org 

 

 

Strensall Carnival! 
Saturday 21st june 2014 

Non uniform day Friday 20th June 
 

Rather than the usual £1 donation could children please bring in the 

following items that can be used as raffle prizes on the day of the carnival 

ey’s/y1 & y2 – Chocolate 

Y3 & Y4 – Toiletries 

Y5 & 6 – Bottles 
Also the week running up to the carnival we are making and decorating 

hats (for the children to wear in the parade), teacups, teapots and other 

items – these may be done in school or at home and will be used to 

decorate the village hall! 

Transition Meetings! 
These are meetings for 
parents of children moving 
into a new Key Stage. They 
give parents the opportunity to 
meet their child’s new teacher 
and raise any concerns 
regarding the transition. All 
meetings will be held in the 
Brown Hall. 
 

Thursday 10th July for  

EYS parents at 2.15pm 

Tuesday 15th July for  

YR2 parents at 2.15pm 

Tuesday 8th July for  

YR4 parents at 2.30pm 

Coffee Afternoon 

Join us on Wednesday 25th 

June at 2.30pm  in the 

Brown Hall for a coffee and 

a chat.  

 

We are re-running the 

Healthy Pack up session 

for those who missed it or 

want to eat some lovely 

cooking from Mrs 

Seabourne again! 

mailto:rwschool@yahoo.com
http://www.rwprimary.ik.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Water Bottles! 

Now the warmer 
weather is here 

(hopefully to stay) 
please send your child 
to school with a clean 

water bottle! 

Training Day 
 

Don’t forget about 
the Training Day on  
 
Friday 27th June 

Verrucas (Plantar warts) 

Please can you check your child’s feet 
regularly for any sign of verrucas.  If you 
find any please treat as soon as possible, 
whilst they are being treated your child 
can swim as normal. 

For extra protection you can wear a 
verruca sock, this must be put on in the 
shoe area of the pool before going into the 
changing rooms. 

Many thanks for your co-operation! 

Due to ASA price increases 
swimming badges are now £2.90 
badges ordered before 30th April 
will be honoured. 

 Current School Charges are 
School Dinners £2.30 

(£11.50 per week) 
Breakfast Club £3.00 per session 

(£15 per week) 
After School Club £6.00 per session 

(£30 per week) 
PLEASE REMEMBER THERE IS A 32P CHARGE FOR ONLINE 
PAYMENTS THE SCHOOL DOES NOT COVER THIS CHARGE 

Please keep an eye on your Parentmail2 

dinner and childcare accounts and make 

regular payments to keep in credit. 

 If you have any queries speak to  

Mrs Jackson in the office. 

At this time of year 

PE will be taking 

place on the KS2 

playground. If you 

are collecting your 

child from the KS1 

area please take care 

whilst walking 

across the 

playground. 

Alternately use the 

entrance near the 

Playgroup. 


